
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Classroom News 

Friday 16th October 2020 

This week we have carried on looking at our story ‘Only  

You’ which includes fish under the sea. We have talked 

about animals that live in the sea and labelled the parts of 

a fish and shark. In Maths we have started to look at 

weight and understand items that are heavy and light. In 

R.E we have continued to talk about God’s world and we 

went on a walk around the school grounds to look at the 

wonderful things God has made. We talked about how 

litter is not good for our world and when we found some 

litter outside, we collected it and placed it in the bin to 

keep God’s world tidy.  

Homework 

It is important that the children complete a piece of homework 

each week and bring in on MONDAY as we share this with the 

rest of the class. The homework can be found at the front of the 

yellow book which comes home on Friday.  

Harvest Appeal  

We will be carrying out a sponsored walk around the 

school field to raise money for TearFund. We will carry 

buckets of water to help the children understand how 

difficult it is for people in the world who have to walk 10 

hours for water. More details can be found on Mrs 

Seagrave’s newsletter. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 23rd October- Finish 

for Half Term 

Tuesday 3rd November- 

School reopens 

 

.  

 

 

Courageous Advocate 

To celebrate Black History Month, the 

Courageous Advocate that we have 

talked about this week is Reverend Rose 

Hudson-Wilkins. She is the first black 

woman bishop in the Church of England.  

Do you know any women leaders in 

your church? 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Zachary for super Phonics work and trying hard with the writing of his 

name 

Christian Value Certificate for Forgiveness – James for forgiving other children when they have 

done the wrong thing to him 

 NSPCC 

We have discussed the PANTS campaign in school this week. Have a look at this video for your information 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-lL07JOGU5o 

 

 

Diamond 9 

Our diamond 9 word this week in 

class has been ‘unique’ 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-lL07JOGU5o

